
 

Africa in Motion website attacked by malware

The Africa in Motion website has been experiencing serious problems after being attacked by malware; this caused
problems with the server and made it inaccessible. AiM is currently calling for submissions for the festival this year. To find
out more about submitting films to the festival, contact AiM directly at ku.gro.noitom-ni-acirfa@ofni  or 

ku.gro.noitom-ni-acirfa@snoissimbus . AiM are also calling for film-related news and events to feature in its mid-June
newsletter.
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